JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY
Office of the Vice-Chancellor

12" July, 2018

Circular

The Vice-Chancellor usually meets the faculty without appointment in the afternoon of
second Friday of every month for discussing academic matters and misc. problems.
Since the Academic Concil Meeting is scheduled on on 13™ July (the second Friday of
the month), it will not be possible for the Vice-Chancellor to meet the Faculty.

Therefore, the meeting with Faculty scheduled on second Friday of the month will now
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be held on next Friday, 20" July 2018 from 2.30pm to 4.30pm.



